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From the Directors desk: 
Dear Parents, 

Hello Lighthouse Christian School families.  The weather is 

now warm the sun is out ensure not to miss the beautiful 

portrait in which God paints for us daily by concentrating 

on the worldly things that are happening. Get out in sun-

shine  and enjoy God’s work.  The school year has been 

altered and rearranged, but rest assure your student is as 

always our top priority. Let me encourage you to please 

keep your student engaged as we make it through these 

times as the school year is just beginning. I look forward to 

having an inspiring and eventful year!  

God bless. 

                                                                         Yvette Postell 

Senior Spotlight: 

This month our Senior 

spotlight is on William 

Jones. Will is a fun loving 

young man who loves to 

fish, sing in church, 

hunting and going camp-

ing. When he graduates 

he wants to attend FSCJ 

where he will begin his 

studies to become a land 

surveyor. 

Dates to remember: 

Every Wednesday is packet pick up/ drop off day 

Sept 7th      No School Labor Day  

Sept. 11th    Progress Reports 

Sept. 30th    1/2 day for students 

  

 


